
 
 

Regulator Etain Doyle invites applications for the 
allocation of directory information access codes 
 
Preparation for full telecommunications liberalisation, on December 1 
next, advanced a stage further this week with the invitation from the 
Director of Telecommunications Regulation, Etain Doyle, for 
applications for directory information access codes, in order to facilitate 
additional competition in the telecoms industry. 
 
The allocation of the new directory information access codes will result in 
a caller having the opportunity to choose between directory information 
services, knowing that their chosen directory information service provider 
will be able to provide their required number, no matter what network it 
operates on. 
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